MUSE Meeting

Notes

6/9/14
Call to order

Approval of Minutes—Pamela Graham moved that we pass the minutes. It was seconded by Sue McKinney and approved unanimously. 

In attendance—Mel McKinney, Sue McKinney, Sapphire Hale, Shanti, Anna Kvinsland, Melissa Pyorre, Pamela Graham, and Doug Nunn.

Public comment


“Dineouts” for next year. This is where we get a percentage of the total gate.

Trillium is a possibility. Dineouts are good because they get people to work.


Silvers at the Wharf is another place to ask. 


La Cucina de Verona is another place to ask. 


MacCallum House will be asked by Pamela Graham. They might do a dine out in January or February when their business is low. 


Little River Inn is another possibility.


The last Saturday of September the Gallery Bookshop will donate a percentage of their book sales to MUSE. 


Shanti thinks we should have an advert in the paper which would thank local businesses for the work they do. Sue thought it might be a little late at this point because if people were forgotten, they would be upset at MUSE. 


Would Marshall (or one of his students or one of their parents)

Financial Report—Anna—the general funds grew on account of the Honoree dinner. The Honoree Dinner helped by bringing in $12,646.86, bringing our general fund up to $50,314.96

New Business:

Recap on Honoree Dinner & thank yous to go out. There are still people to thank for the Honoree dinner. A list of auction items will be gathered so those folks can be thanked. 

Resignations & election of new officers—

Anna said that Sarah Spring has agreed to become the new treasurer. Anna would like to step down.

Jennifer Tyler from the Savings Bank would like to join the MUSE Board. 

Sue McKinney ventured that we should change the bye laws so there could be more than 5-7 board members. 

Melissa said she would like to back down as President and would like Shanti to replace her. An election would be required to do this. She would also like to leave the board, but “we will cross that bridge when we come to it”(Mel quote)

Pamela Graham said she would like to leave the board, but would still be willing to garner wine for various fundraisers. She will also call the Mac House and make that connection as well. 

Sapphire will stay on as a board member but would like to back away as VP. 

Review bylaws and possibly amend to include more board members- right now it says 5-7 only.

MUSE has a request for crab feed date for 2015 by Little River Inn. Possibly last Friday of January/Crab Festival, Jan 30th . We should get ourselves on as many calendars as possible. Shanti will call the Chamber of Commerce to confirm this date and let them know this will be happening. The MHS Improv Club will perform. 

I have a request that we donate the Jim Bertram artwork to the Mendocino Art Center, from Nancy Gardner, former Muse board pres. Sapphire ventured that perhaps we could share the Jim Bertram art pieces with the Art Center and share in some of the sales. Sapphire will contact Nancy Gardner to follow up on this. Sapphire will talk to the Art Center re: the Jim Bertram collection and possible connections with Mark Oatney and the K-8.

Re: selling children’s art. It may not be a good idea at this time as Mark Oatney is not supportive. 

Peter White wrote MUSE and volunteered to put aside 10% of closing net commissions. The buyer would chose one of the several local public services, causes or charities including MUSE as a possible choice. Doug(me) will follow up by writing Peter White. 

Our planning meeting is scheduled for Mon. June 23rd at 6pm. We have to get our ducks in a row for August Annual Plea and back to school registration etc. Location TBD: Abalone hall.  We can spread out there. Bring food or order some from kitchen? We need a mailing list for this meeting. 

Meeting was adjourned at 5:37.

